Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 30 August 2017 11:34

To: Planning

Subject: Rochester Square Spiritualist Temple, Camden

To Whom It May Concern,
I would like to voice my objection regarding the planned demolition of the above building.

This building has a historic tribute to Sir Arthur Conan-Doyle as he donated £500 to the temple as
well as laying a corner stone.

The temple is a place that has held many treasured memories for those that have walked through
the temple's doors to attend a Spiritualist event, since it's opening in 1927.

Conan-Doyle is one of the early Pioneers of Modern Spiritualism and has written many books on
the subject.

By demolishing this temple, you are demolishing history and what for? A few blocks of flats or
houses. Ask yourself: are these new buildings that are planned to replace the temple ever going
to hold the same amount of history or should | say any history, in years to come?

Yours sincerely
Marina Whelan

Regards
Marina Whelan



